Chelsea Siefert

From: Joanne Esposito <jaesposito@uri.edu>
Sent: Friday, January 4, 2019 10:25 AM

To: Chelsea Siefert

Cc:Linda Acciardo; Gary Boden; Joanne EspositoSubject:Re: Historic URI On-Campus Student Figures

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Chelsea,

The best estimates we can make for on campus housing are as follows:

1970/1971 - 4,154 in 20 residence halls (per annual report)

1980 resident halls- 3,737 estimated

1990 resident halls- 4,047 reported

2000 resident halls- 3,798 estimated

Mar. 15, 2010- 4,553 undergraduates

Oct. 15, 2010- 5,001 undergraduates

Mar. 15, 2016- 5,055 undergraduates

Oct. 15, 2016- 5,709 undergraduates

Please note: Numbers are based on general information from several archived sources that we have used to calculate the estimates. They're consistent with Gary Boden's recollection that about 40% of undergraduates were housed in residence halls during this period.

The numbers in fraternity/sorority houses is unknown, but probably about 500-1000.

The number of units in graduate village is about 140 so an estimated number of graduate students residing there might be about 200-300.

Please let me know if you have any other questions.

All the dest,
Joanne
Joanne Esposito, Specialist, Office of University Events The University of Rhode Island, Alumni Center, Third Floor, 73 Upper College Road, Kingston, RI 02881, 401.874.9455
On Thu, Dec 13, 2018 at 4:28 PM Chelsea Siefert < csiefert@southkingstownri.com > wrote:
Hi Joanne,
I'm wondering if you can help me get some data for the Comprehensive Plan. We are looking at historic population figures, and would like to know, for each census, how many students were living on campus at URI. I'm looking for those figures from 1970, 1980, 1990, 2000, 2010 and 2016. Would it be possible for you to help me find that data?
Thanks!
Chelsea Siefert
Director of Planning
Town of South Kingstown
180 High Street Wakefield, RI 02879
(401) 789-9331 x1241
http://southkingstownri.com/286/Planning